Dear Supervisors,

On September 14th please rescind the CCAO. Those who took time out of the rest of their lives to gather signatures
for the referendum and all those who signed it have showed how clear they are about the inappropriateness of this
ordinance. Please spare us all the expense, time, and energy that will be consumed if you force this onto the ballot.

Sincerely,
Kirk Lumpkin and Lyn Talkovsy



